
GM Recalls 300,000 Impalas Due To 
Seat Belt Problem
Written On October 19, 2010 By Bob Kraft

General Motors has announced the recall of more than 300,000 

Chevrolet Impala sedans because the front seat belts may fail to 

restrain people in a collision.

The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration says the front-seat 

belt webbing may not be secured properly to a lap belt anchor on the 

side of the seat near the doors.

The recall affects 2009 and 2010 Impalas. Owners will be notified later 

this month and can contact Chevrolet at 1-800-630-2438. If you 

receive a recall notice your dealer will inspect the seat belts and repair  

them at no cost.
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